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Thanks to you, our generous donors and tireless volunteers,  
here is what we accomplished in 2021:

|   Commemorated the 115th Anniversary of the Christ 
Child Society of Omaha, remembering that every small 
thing we do has the potential to impact a family.

|   Celebrated four new graduates whose new careers 
provide stability and generational change for their 
families.

|   Pledged a record $140,000 in scholarships to help Christ 
Child scholars complete bachelor’s degrees.

|   Partnered with College of Saint Mary to provide six 
students with scholarships to complete the Practical 
Nursing Certificate Program. 

|   Organized the most successful Soiree fundraising 
campaign in our 115-year history, raising $185,000.  

|   Continued to revitalize our membership base by 
welcoming new volunteers across our auxiliaries.

|   Launched a partnership with Skutt Catholic High School 
where student volunteers assembled 500 layettes.

|   Identified new suppliers and negotiated bulk purchasing 
to get better pricing on merchandise.    

|   While keeping volunteers safe and healthy, packed and 
delivered 1,500 diaper bags across the heartland.  

|   Conducted our first car seat giveaway, in partnership 
with Bethlehem House and Methodist Hospital, 
providing 22 car seats to new and expectant moms.   

|   Secured a significant grant from the Ryan Foundation 
to create a central storage facility and invest in 
promotional materials while directing essential 
resources to serving families in need.  

|   Continued to expand the agencies who receive our bags, 
including those in Lincoln and Fremont, getting newborn 
essentials into the hands of more moms in need.  

The mission of Christ Child Society remains “to bring Christ’s 
love to the community through layettes and programs that 
serve children and families in need.”  This is what we did in 2021, 
supplying baby essentials to moms and newborns, and providing 
significant scholarships to parents working to achieve stability 
and independence, giving hope to families in our community. 

2021 Annual 
Report

Christ Child Omaha is committed to providing services to lift up children and families.  
We are enormously grateful to every one of our 2021 Soiree donors for your assistance 
in improving lives in our community. Your generous gifts inspire others to join in this  
important work. THANK YOU!
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$10,000 +
Judy Harvey
Ryan Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999
Ann & Ed Batchelder
Lois & Oscar Christensen
Sharon & Patrick DiBiase
DMSI
Karen & Cal German
Ann Kineen
Elaine Martin
Betsy & Chris Murphy
Janet & Tom Nichting
Kathy & Joe O'Connor
Jill & Terry Petersen
Teri & Ron Quinn
Stacie & Rob Reed

$ 2,500 - $4,999
Lori & John Belford
Dani & Dana Bradford
Five Points Bank
Heider Family Foundation
Mary Anne & David E. Hoover
Mr. & Mrs. Michael F. Lawler
Connie & Sam Marchese
Mindy & Tim Reed
Dr. Gerald E. Ries
Kathi & Louie Rotella
Mary & John Schuele
Sue & Steve Seline

$1,500 - $2,499
Baxter Auto Group
Cindy & Mogens Bay
Barb & Chip Greene
Lori & Paul Hogan
Lauren & Mike Hupp
Maria & Dean Jacobsen
Amy & Brad Knuth
Katie & John McClellan
Methodist Hospital
Wesley Meyer
Anne & Steve Raynor

Robert Reed, Sr.
Robertson Family Foundation
Jim Roubal
Molly & Toby Schropp
Denise & Darren Snodgrass
Ann & Kurt Tjaden
Molly & Gary Witt

$1000 - $1,499
Baer Foundation
Kathleen Brennan
Susan Cutler
Mary & Jim Czyz
Lynette & Marv Dvorak
Rae & Bill Dyer
Dr. & Mrs. Michael Gross
Gail & Tom Heldridge
Lanelle & Rich Herink
Barbara & Howard Johnson
Julie & Steve Kenney
Stephanie & Jack Koraleski
Tina & Paul LaFave
Lutz Financial
Laurie & Scott McCarthy
Beth & Ed McGill
Sharon & Kevin O'Malley
Pella Windows & Doors
Sara Strattan
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Verdirame

$500 - $999
Ann Marie & Chris Abboud
Franci & Chuck Addy
Mary & Mike Ambrose
Krista Anderson
Kerry & Joe Bast, Sr.
Esther & Dan Brabec
Catholic Mutual Group
Joan & Don Cimpl
Dundee Bank
Denise & Tate Fitzgerald
Mindy & Bill Geis
Janet Haney
Sarah & Brian Harr
Melissa & Doug Hegarty

Carol & John Higgins
Natalie & Zachary Kamtz
Mary Ann & John Kellogg
Patsy & Mike Kravchuk
Jackie & Terry Kroeger
Brenda & David Langenberg
Carol & John Maginn
John D. Minton
Kathleen & Jeffrey Neary
Kyle & Mike Nelson
Angie & Sean Quinn
Margaret & John  
Rebensdorf
Security National Bank
Dr. Britt & Kelly Thedinger
Karen & Greg VanDyke
Beth & Tim Wilson
Katie & Andy Witt

$250 - $499
Josie & Jason Abboud
Callista & Jim Ambrose
Dr. Richard & Michaela Belatti
Deb & Pat Bogard
Melissa & Patrick Duffy
Janet & Tom Ferlic
Pat & Ray Finnegan
Deanna & John Foley
Jean & Ron Gordon
Kathy Fitzgerald Grandsaert
Shannon & Adam Herink 
Fr. James Keiter
Liz & Tim Langan
Dr. & Mrs. James McGill
Cathy & Mike McNamara
Patty & Paul Mendlik
Nigel Moodley
Barb & Jim O'Brien
Michele & Brent Pohlman
Chris & Brian Reilly
Mary Fran Root
Nancy & Jeff Tiedeman
Ellen & Herman Weist
Liz & Eric Zdyb
Fr. Damian Zuerlein

Up to $249
Anonymous
Mallory & Patrick Anderl
Ann Marie & Trent Bausch
Michaela & John Blazek
Karen Bluvas
Amy Chisholm
Mary Jo & Dick Coffey
Linda & Dan Connell
Mary & Hal Daub
Mary & Puht Dek
Marge & Scott Di Lorenzo
Joan Fangman
Patrice Fangman
Mary Finnegan
Midstates Construction Products 

- Joe & Jen Fulcher         
Nancy & Tony Haske
Jackie Herink
Sara Holman
Irene Jasper
Mary & Mike Kelley
Kathy & Rob Kemler
Kathy & Bill Kizer
Jillyn & Chris Kratochvil
Les Anges Auxiliary
Rev. Ryan Lewis
Anne & Patrick Mahoney
Tricia & Steve Olsen
Brad Peal
Lisa & Jake Peters
Ann & Tom Pogge
Mari & Jeff Rensch
Mary Rensch
Jeanne & Pat Salerno
Meghan & Brian Schlattmann
Christine Stevens
Lacey VanRoy
Jennie & Matt Warren
Kristen & Michael Wetta
Mary Ellen & Jack Wilhelmi
Jill & Gregg Yeutter
Patty Zieg & Tim Higgins
Melanie & Pete Ziegler
Susie & Jeff Zindel

2021 DONORS

Thank You!




